




 
January 18, 2018 

Allan Smith
Allan Smith and Company, CPAs PC 
76 Lakeside Ave Rt 18, Ste 100
Lakeville, MA 02347 2410

Dear Allan Smith: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on November 16, 2017, the Massachusetts Peer Review
Committee accepted the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next
review is  June 30, 2020. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and
submitted to the administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and support of the profession's practice-monitoring programs.

Sincerely,

Mary L. Sahady
Chairman, Peer Review Acceptance Board
asanchez@mscpaonline.org 617.303.2408

Massachusetts Society of CPAs

CC: Edward Mann

Firm Number:  900004756680    Review Number:  522239  

 

 




